
     

 

 

Urgent Clinic Closed 4/10/2022 in the Morning 

 

We have had to close our urgent clinic this morning due to staff sickness. We 
apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

If it is a medical emergency please call 111. If you require urgent medical attention 
please attend Lower Hutt Hospital Emergency Department. Lower Hutt After hours 
is available for urgent after hours care.  

We would like to remind patients about Practice Plus and House call that are 
available for virtual assistance. For more information on these options please click 
the links on our website.  
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